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Youth Ministry Schedule 
Colebrook Christmas Candy Fund-raiser begins.  

Forms are in the vestibule.  Orders are due back 
to Sue by November 8.   

 

October 30:  Trunk or Treat    6:00-7:00PM.    
All Grades, Registration required.  

$20/Trunk or $5/Trick or Treater 

 November 8:   Bonfire at the Pavilion. All candy 
orders are due back today.   

SAINT VINCENT DEPAUL HELP LINE 724-420-3279 
If you or someone you know  has experienced an unforeseen life event which is causing them a temporary financial hardship (like diminished income during Covid 
Outbreak), we encourage you to contact the SVDP Hotline at 724-420-3279.  We may be able to help you or give you some direction toward getting assistance with 
your situation.        Page 4                    

Friday October 30, 2020 
$20 per Car  

$5 per  Trunk or Treater 
Registration is necessary  

Corona Virus Precautions are expected.   
Participant forms are in the Vestibule. 

For more information or to register contact Sue 
Craig at 724-834-6880.   

 

Proceeds benefit St. Paul Parish 

  
The Prayer Chain is activated every Tues-
day evening. If you know someone needing 
the prayer chain, or if you would like to 
volunteer your time on the chain, please 
call either of the leaders listed below: 
  

Philomena Lillie 724-832-8521 or 
Audrey & Mike Lucotch 724-834-2113. 

THANKS & APOLOGIES 
Michelle Vitale and Tony Concannon did a phenomenal job last 
Friday night.  I was already at home ready to put the pizza in the 
oven when the call came that church had to be closed and we 
needed to get that word out to as many parishioners as possible. I 
received the official statement from the dioceses and had many 
people to contact.  Fortunately, Tony and Michelle were able to 
take on some of that responsibility and post  those statements 
about the closing  to the parish website and to our Facebook page.  
That reached so many people.   
 

Over the course of the weekend we learned that Fr. Mark’s Covid 
Test came back negative.  They again went to work posting the 
good news and that we could reopen Tuesday morning.  As I write 
this, it is Tuesday morning, the church is unlocked for prayer, Fa-
ther Mark is hearing confessions and I am working on the bulletin… 
all back on track.   
 

If you came to church Saturday or Sunday for Mass, not knowing 
that we were closed, please contact Jim at 724-834-6880.  You can 
leave a voicemail if the line is busy.  I need to identify you and get 
the best way to reach you in Emergency situations like the one we 
experience last weekend.  Our apology to anyone who was incon-
venienced by the closing and lack of an alert of some type.   
 

And a big THANK YOU to Michelle and Tony  
for all of their help.   

 

IT BEARS REPEATING... 
RAS MASS & BREAKFAST OCTOBER 25 AT LAKEVIEW LOUNGE at 7:45AM 
with Rosary followed by Mass, then Breakfast.  Members should call 
Nancy Soles for reservations.  
 

ANNUAL KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
Because of an abundance of caution, this year the Baby Bottle  
collection has to be taken by envelope.  Please use the month of 
October to contribute to the fund .  Your efforts are appreciated 
and the funds collected are used to provide direction and comfort to 
mothers and their unborn babies.  Thank you for your generosity.  
 

ST. FLORIAN PARISH HOSTING KOLACHE SALE 
Orders will be taken until November 2. Call Fifteen inch rolls are 
$12.00 in a variety of fillings. Phyllis 724-423-5233, Juanita  
724-423-2455 or Fran 724-423-5275 for orders and other details.   

ST. BRUNO PARISH JAMBOREE  
Congratulations to our Partner Parish on a successful fundraiser/social event.  There were food booths, craft vendors, some games 
for the kids and adults alike.  Kudos to the staff & volunteers.   
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SERVANTS OF DIVINE MERCY OUTREACH:  
The Servants of Divine Mercy pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet for the sick & dying.   To request this beautiful Chaplet to be prayed 
for a specific person call 724-600-5007  or email kstynchula@msn.com.                 Page 5 

DIOCSESAN ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

CATECHETICAL CERTIFICATION COURSES SCHEDULED  
The Office of Faith, Family and Discipleship will be holding two online permanent 
catechetical certification courses this fall. They will be “live” on Zoom. You are  
required to attend both days of the course to receive credit for that course. The 
courses are “Christology,” Oct. 26 and 28 from 6:30-9 p.m. and “Catholicism in 
America,” Nov. 9 and 11 from 6:30-9 p.m. Registration is available at: 
www.dioceseof greensburg.org under online registrations. 
 

DIOCESE OF GREENSBURG SEEKS SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS 
The Catholic Schools of the Diocese of Greensburg are currently accepting applica-
tions for the position of substitute teacher.  
 

Qualified candidates will possess a bachelor’s degree and obtain all necessary clear-
ances. Submit a current resume to the Office of Catholic Schools at CatholicSchools 
@dioceseofgreensburg.org, phone:  724-552-2594.   
 

GUIDANCE COUNSELOR POSITION AT GEIBEL CATHOLIC 
Geibel Catholic Junior-Senior High School, Connellsville, is currently accepting appli-
cations for the position of guidance counselor. Qualified candidates will have expe-
rience in adolescent development, learning strategies, self-management and social 
skills, and will be able to implement a school counselor program to support stu-
dents.  
 

Qualified candidates will hold a bachelor’s degree in a related field and have a 
certificate in school counseling. Submit letter of interest and current resume to: Of-
fice of Catholic Schools at CatholicSchools@dioceseofgreensburg.org, or phone 724-
552-2594. Applications will be reviewed as received. 
 

RETIRED RELIGIOUS AND DIOCESAN PRIESTS COLLECTION OCT. 31-NOV. 1 
The collection for Retired Religious and Diocesan Priests will be conducted in the  
Diocese of Greensburg the weekend of Oct. 31-Nov. 1. Since 1999, this collection has 
helped support the retired diocesan priests’ fund. Twenty-five percent of the total 
of this year’s collection will be designated for that purpose, and the remainder of 
the collection will be passed on to the National Religious Retirement Office for  
distribution to the various religious communities applying for assistance. Today, the 
majority of women religious in congregations and men in religious orders are past 
age 60, and a significant number are past age 80. Many institutes do not have the 
resources to meet the dramatically escalating costs of care for their growing  
populations of elderly. This collection helps meet that need. 
 
HEROES OF HOPE: GUARDIAN ANGEL APPEAL Catholic Charities of the Diocese 
of Greensburg recognizes Heroes of Hope, individuals who never stopped giving 
during COVID-19. Now you can be a Guardian Angel for your community by do-
nating to coronavirus relief. All dollars go directly to those in need. Watch the vide-
os about our Heroes of Hope and prayerfully consider donating online: https://
www.ccharities greensburg.org/fundraisers/Pages/Heroes-of-Hope.aspx, we are 
blessed by your support!  
 

VIRTUAL COUNSELING AT CATHOLIC CHARITIES  
Social distancing can take a toll. So can waiting in line to get into a grocery or 
hardware store. It’s not unusual to feel angry, or frustrated, or confused. For some 
people, the pandemic restrictions can magnify feelings of anxiety, depression, inter-
personal conflict, grief and a wide variety of other issues. Catholic Charities provides 
virtual counseling to help address those issues and more. Taking care of your own 
emotional well-being is very important to you and the people you love. You don’t 
need to face these feelings alone.  
 

Call Catholic Charities at 724-837-1840  
or email counseling@dioceseofgreensburg.org.   

VOCATIONS 

SAINT PAUL SEEKS SERVSAFE  
PARISHIONER-VOLUNTEER 

One day the virus will be manageable 
and we will be able to return to having 
social events, and be able to serve food 
at them.  Well kinda… new Diocesan Pol-
icy states that we must have a ServSafe 
Certified food manager on site for those 
events.  I know, I know… it is only a few 
events each year, but nonetheless, the 
policy applies, I checked!  So, if you have 
the certification and would like to volun-
teer a few times each year, we could use 
your help.  If no one out there has it we 
will need to seek someone who can take 
the training to become certified.  A schol-
arship for the training is available. Call 
the office if interested  724-834-6880. 




